
Engineering Special Temporary Authority Request Withdrawal 

 

KPKN-LD withdraws this Engineering Special Temporary Authority (STA) request 

(0000195388) because the licensee has repaired the transmitter’s damaged power amplifier. The 

station resumed licensed operations as of 6 August 2022.  

 


